
COMING UP… 

 

UPCOMING PROGRAMS:  

• 11/27: No Meeting-Happy Thanksgiving! 

• 12/4: Sheila Riggins-Wildcat Mentors 

• 12/11: Seth Chambliss & Zach Behr-Fellowship 
of Christian Athletes 

 

CLUB CALENDAR:  

• 11/27: No Meeting –Happy Thanksgiving 
Week! 

• 12/4: Noon Meeting-Caterer Gregory’s 

• 12/9: Noon Board Meeting-Cotton Patch 

• 12/11: Noon Meeting-Caterer Gregory’s 

 

UPCOMING GREETERS:  

• 11/27: No Meeting-Happy Thanksgiving! 

Gratitude makes sense of our past, brings 
peace for today, and creates a vison for to-
morrow.~ Melody Beattie 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

In the spirit of Thanksgiving, I would like to 
say “Thank you!” to each and every mem-
ber of the Temple Founder Lions Club. You 
all have servant hearts and I am proud to 
serve alongside you. Thank you for your 
support and generosity...it is truly amazing!  
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 Today, we had the Bell County Youth Fair 

representatives speak to TFLC. The Bell County 

Youth Fair has been at the Bell County Expo Center 

for 32 years now. Sherry Tyroch provided updated 

information for the 2020 Bell County Youth Fair. The 

dates for the 2020 Youth Fair will begin on Saturday, 

February 1st. She wanted to point out that the Steer 

Show is changing and will be on Sunday night, and 

the Heifer Show will be on Sunday as well. The 

Hamburger Supper that TFLC helps sponsor will be 

on Tuesday, February 4th, 2020. Sherry expressed 

her gratitude to TFLC for all we do with the Ham-

burger Supper. Apparently, this is a highlight for 

many of the students. About 12 years ago, a group 

was formed to allocate scholarships to the students 

who participate in the Bell County Youth Fair. The 

first year, the highest scholarship was $4,000, and 

now the largest scholarship is $10,000. One of the 

ways the scholarship program is supported is 

through the Chisholm Trail Christmas Ball, which is 

a fundraiser that includes live music, dinner, and 

dancing each December to raise money to support 

the student scholarship program. The Bell County 

Youth Fair Scholarship Program was launched in 

2007, and has since awarded over $500,000 in 

scholarships to students who have shown commit-

ment to the Bell County Youth Fair. One of the for-

mer scholarship recipients was available to speak 

today. She reiterated the significance of the Ham-

burger Supper, the opportunity it provides for stu-

dents to visit with each other, and the memories it 

creates. She also mentioned how important the Bell 

County Youth Fair was to her life and how it contrib-

uted to her success today. The scholarship was a 

great opportunity and supported her as she pur-

sued her degree at Texas A&M University. The 

Hamburger Supper was one of the things she men-

tioned was most important to her at the Bell County 

Youth Fair, as it provided the students an opportuni-

ty to visit and socialize with one another. She also 

mentioned as part of her job, she attends various 

other youth fairs across the state. She indicated that 

the Bell County Youth Fair is competitive across the 

state at shows on a larger level. Thank you so much 

for coming to speak to TFLC, and for the information 

on the upcoming 2020 Bell County Youth Fair!  
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